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Flagging Operations Scheduled Next Week for Southbound Lanes of U.S. 17  
 

Palatka, Fla. – As part of the U.S. 17 widening project from Horse Landing Road to the north approach 

of the Dunn’s Creek Bridge, flagging operations will be in place Tuesday, July 21 and Wednesday, July 

22 from 8:30 a.m. to 6 p.m. for southbound lanes of U.S. 17 at the Dunn’s Creek Bridge.  

The lane closure is necessary to complete bridge work and other miscellaneous work items.  

Drivers are encouraged to adhere to posted regulatory signs and stay alert while driving through active 

construction zones. 

GLF Construction began the $36.5 million widening project in February 2018 and is expected to 

complete the work by summer 2021, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. Construction 

completion estimates are fluid and subject to change, weather and schedule permitting.  
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